St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 6 - 2015

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents.

Please note the updated list of dates as we try to keep you informed as far ahead as possible. Please keep checking the website where a full calendar outlines events in advance.

Thank you to those who sent back the out of school provision surveys. If there are any more to be returned please do so as soon as possible, so an informed decision can be made.

Best Wishes

Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

21st October – Year 6 - Young Citizens at Daventry

2 October- Years 3 /4 Rugby World Cup Visit

23rd October – School Mass at Church – Harvest Thanksgiving

26th October – 2nd November – half term

3rd November (Tuesday) – Children return to school

5th November – Whole School Internet safety Day

11th November – School Book fair starts (1 week)

12th November – Flu immunisations Year 1-2

17th November - Parent Consultation Evening

20th November – School Mass for the faithfully departed.

5th December – Christmas Fayre (PTFA)

8th December – Year of Mercy begins

8th December – Foundation /KS1 Afternoon Nativity Performance

9th December – Foundation /KS1 Evening Nativity Performance

16th December - KS2 Christmas Reflection Evening

17th December – Whole school Christmas Theatre Visit – Warwick Arts

Centre. The Gruffalos Child / Lost Gift

Matt Dickinson Evening was a real success!

Thank you to all who helped and supported the evening. It was a sell out!

The school was bursting last Friday evening as people came far and wide to hear Matt tell of his experiences climbing Everest. Mrs Hammond's chilli was also extremely popular. How she managed to serve so many people so quickly and keep it all hot, was a skill in itself. The evening raised over £600 for the PTFA – Well done everyone and thank you.

Competition for all classes in support of our shoebox appeal and Syrian Refugee Children.

On a sheet of paper (A4 Size) draw a picture of yourself giving a child in need the best gift ever! We thought it would be wonderful to send these with the boxes sent. You could also include a special message if you wish. The closing date is Wednesday 21st October.

Winner announced and prize given on Friday 23rd October

Healing Mass - 22nd October - 7pm

Fr John Baptist Bashobora from Uganda is visiting Aston Le Walls and a special Healing Mass has been arranged. A warm welcome is extended to all.

Young Voices Return Slips

Please can we ask that any Young Voices reply slips and ticket / TShirts orders are returned by Monday. (Years 3-6) as we have a deadline for our returns.

Value Focus for October



"Trust in the Lord with all your heart"

Proverbs 3:5

Keep in contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk